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Take The ATHLETE APTITUDE TEST from the FCA
Circle 

or letters 
cate your 
a correct

the letter 
that indi
choice for 
response.

All or none of the 
selections may be 
correct. The deci
sion is yours.

1. FCA is the abbre
viation for:

(a) flabby, crummy 
athletes;

(b) future coaches 
of America;

(c) Fellowship of 
Christian Athletes;

(d) fine collection 
of animals;

(e) phony Christian 
athletes.
2. You can recognize 

athlete by:
(a) the press clip

pings in his shirt 
pocket;

(b) the athletic 
supporter hanging 
from his hip pocket;

(c) the girls hang
ing on his arm;

(d) the size of the 
arm hanging on to the 
girl;

(e) his odor.
2* In order to be 
'Considered a Christ
ian you must;

(a) know Christ and 
ity to follow Him in 
*^^ily life;

(b) not smoke,

drink, swear, chase 
girls, dance, stay 
out late, or play 
cards;

(c) be a church 
member in good stand
ing ;

(e) say, "I'm a 
Christian..."
4. If Christ were 
here in person today 
He would likely be 
working with:

(a) poor people;
(b) rich people;
(c) church members 

and pastors;
(d) athletes and 

coaches;
(e) sick people;
(f) people of all 

races;
(g)
(h)
(i)

5. It 
man to:

(a) move 
defensive 
day;

(b) finish the 440- 
yd. dash when your 
legs and wind are 
gone;

(c) try to follow 
Christ when your 
friends make fun of 
your commitment;

(d) get your back 
off the mat in the 
last minute of the 
last period when

white only; 
young people; 
old people, 
takes a real

a 260-lb. 
tackle all

you're down 6-1 al
ready ;

(e) hold the lead
ing scorer in the 
conference to seven 
points.
6. Christ was:

(a) meek and mild;
(b) a man's man;
(c) God's man;
(d) just another 

Jew who got more pub
licity than some of 
the others;

(e) one of the lea
ding figures in his
tory.
7. The meaning and 
purpose of life can 
be found in:

(a) sex;
(b) spiritual trips 

on acid;
(c) making all-Ame

rican or all-confer
ence ;

(d) a beautiful
wife, a new car, a 
new house, and a good 
paying job;

(e) Good News for 
Modern Man (New Test
ament) .
8. Which commandment 
did Jesus give us?

(a) don't kill;
(b) don't commit 

adultery;
(c) love God and- 

love your neighbor;
(d) don't steal;
(e) don't covet

your opponent's full
back.
9. Which of the fol
lowing statements ap
proximates your phil
osophy of life?

(a) I am doing 
pretty well without 
help from God or any
one else;

(b) I am not really 
happy but -then I' ve 
never met anyone else 
who is really happy 
either;

(c) I 
moments 
found a 
lution

have some bad
but I've

real good so- 
to this in a 

few beers and some 
fun with the guys;

(d) I have good 
days and bad days de
pending on how my po
sition on the team is 
or how my performance 
was last weekend;

(e) I have all good 
days until I decide 
to do things my way 
instead of God's way;

(f) Other___________

10. To attend the 
Mars Hill FCA fellow
ship you must meet 
the following stand
ards :

(a) ACT composite 
score of tewnty-nine 
or above;

(b) team captain.

all-conference, or 
something like that;

(c) Just be able to 
walk, crawl, or limp 
to the fellowships e- 
very other Monday at 
7:00 p.m.;

(d) Written permis
sion from your girl 
friend.

Directions for 
scoring: Give your
self one point for e- 
very answer you have 
circled. Any score 
between 10-50 is pas
sing and indicates 
you have the poten
tial to be one of 
Christ's men. A 
score above 50 or be
low 10 indicates a 
lot of indecision on 
your part but the 
Lord doesn't care— 
you still have great 
potential to be a 
real Christian. If 
you scored at all you 
now have an open in
vitation to attend 
the next Fellowship 
of Christian Athletes 
fellowship. Check 
the cafeteria door 
for the posting of 
the next meeting 
date.

WOMEN SEEK ATHLETIC SUPPORTERS
(CPS, by Graci Ma- 

®talii)—Physical ed
ucation is one of the 
'discriminatory areas

the American edu- 
'^stional system, tes
tified Billy Jean 

recently before 
^ h.s. Senate Commit
tee.

Urging support of the educational equi
ty Set introduced by 
®®nator Walter F. 
^ondale (D -Minn.),
the tennis star asked 
'^hy women' s sport 
^tograms in pi±)lic 
Schools receive only 
'^te pej- cent of what 
'tsti' s programs re- 
*^®ive and proposed 
®hforcement of total 
athletic equality for
'^oinen.

In schools and 
^'^ileges across the 
"'^tion women have be- 

to demand their tights as athletes, 
hsrges of discrimi- 
J^tion in funding, 
twining facilities, 
^^Sching, opportuni
ties 
ti,

Guidelines for e- 
liminating sex dis
crimination in educa
tion programs and ac
tivities under review 
by the Office of Civ
il Rights include ex
tensive rules regula
ting all competitive 
athletics operated by 
universities.

The planned guide
lines need the Secre
tary of Health, Edu
cation and Welfare 
(HEW), Caspar W. 
Weinberger's signa- 
ture to be adopted as 
an addition to Title 
IX of the Educational 
Amendments of 1972, 
which prohibits sex 
discrimination in ed
ucational institu
tions receiving fed
eral funding.

According to the 
proposed rules, all 
sports teams would be 
considered a single

competitive athletic 
program regardless of 
whether the athletics 
were conducted at the 
freshman, varsity, 
club, or other level.

"No person shall, 
on the basis of sex, 
be excluded from par
ticipation in, be de
nied the benefits of, 
be treated different
ly from another per
son, or otherwise be 
discriminated against 
in athletic program 
or activity," the 
guideline report 
states.

The report also 
suggests affirmation 
efforts • to correct 
inequalities where 
competitive athletic 
opportunities had 
previously been limi
ted. Institutions 
would be required to 
determine in what 
sports the formerly

excluded sex desired 
to compete and whe
ther or,not in teams 
separated on the ba
sis of sex.

University of Ill
inois women have or
ganized a group 
called "Concerned Wo
men Athletes" to com
bat unequal funding. 
The men's intercolle
giate sports program 
at Illinois is sup
ported by $2.4 mil
lion a year while the 
women's program re
ceives a $4500 state

appropriation.
Concerned Women 

Athletes intend to 
file suit under Title 
IX, but the Universi
ty maintains the 
men's programs are 
sponsored by the Uni
versity Athletic•as
sociation from gate 
receipts, donations, 
and memberships se
parate from the 
school's normal fi
nances and that in 
fact, women receive 
$4500 more than men 
in official funding.

for participa- 
scholarships 

have 
suits 

Little

publicity 
.'^i^faced in law

^®agu0s, high schools 
Universities.

MARS HILL FLORIST
Get Ready For

Valentines

Come Early and Order 

R0S6S for your SwEETHEART

Rr CAROLYN'S
THE ^
MEDiGiNES
YOb'R
DOCTOR
PR.ESCRIBE8

SEW& SO
THREADS

FABRICS -TRIMS

NOTIONS - PATTERNS
-REUPHOLSTRY-

CUSTOM DRAPES &

Needlecraft Supplies
PLUS

Valentine WE SEW FOR
Candy

a t

THE ENTIRE 
FAMILY

MARS HILL
MAIN STREET

PHARMACY 689-3103


